
END OF THE YEAR 
It truly has been an honour to serve as your Principal this year and to be a 

part of the many things that make Dorothy Dalgliesh School such a special 

place!  It is hard to believe that we are approaching the end of another 

incredible school year - what a year it has been! 

As we reflect upon the many achievements and accolades of our students in their academics, 

athletics, artistic endeavours, social responsibility and relationships, and personal goals which have 

been set along the way and achieved, it is truly amazing!  We are pleased to celebrate this 

tremendous growth of each student and ask for families to take some time to review your child’s 

gains with them.  

We truly appreciate our extremely dedicated and committed staff who make Dorothy Dalgliesh 

School all that it is. The partnership between school, parent, and student is paramount. I would like 

to take this opportunity to personally thank each and every one of our parents for allowing us the 

privilege of working with your children and for your ongoing commitment and support of Dorothy 

Dalgliesh School. Your children inspire us as educators each and every day. The memories created 

in elementary school are ones that will last a lifetime! 

For those students and families moving on to other adventures, we will miss you.  You have made a 

difference during your time with us, and please know that Dorothy Dalgliesh School will always be a 

place that you can call home.  Please keep in touch with us. For families that are registered to return 

for the next school year, we look forward to continuing to be a part of your child’s educational 

journey and will see you in September.       

Don’t forget to READ, READ, READ! 

On behalf of the staff of Dorothy Dalgliesh School, we offer our warmest wishes to you 
for a restful and enjoyable summer.  
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Sincerely, 

Ms. Rogerson 



Grade 1 Dominic  

Grade 1  Maddien 

Grade 2 Henry 

Grade 3 Vera 

Grade 4 Kiya 

Grade 4  Jacob 

Grade 4  Bethany 

Grade 5 Nevaeh 

Grade 6 Landon 

Grade 6 Brandt 

Grade 6    Gael 

 

 

Kennedy 

Lauren 

Jayden 

Madyson 

Isaak 

Derek 

Jaylyn 

Zachary 

Ben 

Rae-Anne 

Larissa 



Having fun and building relationships. 

DDS JR. ATB TEAM 



Grady 1st  32 km 

Isaiah 2nd  30.5 km 

Tanner 3rd  28 km 

Braxton 3rd 28 km 

                                           *               Thank you to the Home and School for all of their  

       support his year and for all of the fun activities, the 

       Bouncy Castles at the  track meet, Scientist in  

       Schools, the excellent field trips, the hot lunches—

       and countless opportunities they provide us! 

       Thank you  Cody Schooten and Schooten & Sons 

       for providing our school with Hot Lunches. 

 

       Thank you to all parents who came along on field  

       trips to help supervise. 

 

Thank you to the amazing kids and families at DDS!   

You make this school community a great place! 
 

      

 



Congratulations! 




